
 

 
 

500 West Russell Street 
Sioux Falls, SD 57104 

  
November 14, 2023 

—Via Electronic Filing— 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
 
RE: COMPLIANCE FILING 
 COGENERAION AND SMALL POWER PRODUCTION 
 DOCKET NO. EL23-017 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
On July 19, 2023, Northern States Power Company, doing business as Xcel Energy, filed with the 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission a petition for approval of our revised rate sheets for the 
Occasional Delivery Energy Service and Time of Delivery Energy Service. The Commission 
approved the tariff revisions in an Order dated November 8, 2023. 
 
Updated Tariff Sheet 
We have attached a copy of our compliance tariff sheets for your Xcel Energy South 
Dakota Electric Rate Book. The effective date is January 1, 2024. 
 
South Dakota Electric Rate Book – SDPUC No. 2 
Sheet No. 9-2, revision 13 
Sheet No. 9-3, revision 14 
 
Please contact Lynnette Sweet 612-321-3159 or Lynnette.m.sweet@xcelenergy.com if you have any 
questions regarding this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
STEVE KOLBECK 
PRINCIPAL MANAGER 
 
ENCLOSURE 
cc: Service List 

(}, Xcel Energy· 
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